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Graduation 2018 

We held our annual graduation ceremony on the 15th of November for our 

wonderful school leaders and their families.  It was a fantastic night filled with 

many stories of celebration, achievements and memories of all our wonderful 

students. Everyone had a great night and we would like to make special 

mention of Mrs Kemp, Mrs Tattersall and Mrs Luther for all of their hard work 

in ensuring the night was memorable for all. We will certainly miss this 

dynamic group of young people who have been a very big part of our school 

community. Congratulations Will, Mitchell, Aaron, Cody, Isobel, Gabriel and 

Michael and good luck in your future endeavours.  

Foodbank 

The Foodbank  is a non-denominational, non-profit organisation who collect 

surplus food from the food industry and redistributes it to other organisations 

and schools.  This term we have been accepted into the Healthy Breakfast 4 

Schools program.  One in seven students go to school without having breakfast 

and so the Foodbank have started this program to ensure  that all students can 

have breakfast before school each day. Once a month we will receive 

breakfast items for our classes, and we would like to thank the Foodbank and 

Terry and Kathleen for organising this.  

Presentation Day 

Presentation Day this year will be on the 7th of December at Bathurst 

Memorial Entertainment Centre.  The ceremony will begin at 12:30pm and 

there will be the opportunity for you to take your child home with you at the 

conclusion of the ceremony. There will be a note coming home at the end of 

this week with further information for you.  

Makatak 

We would like to once again thank Makatak who kindly donated money to 

assist us with our end of year Christmas party. Makatak have been very 

generous supporters of our school over the years and we would like to 

acknowledge the fantastic work they do in the community.  

We acknowledge Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as the traditional 

custodians of our lands, Australia. We acknowledge the Wiradjuri nation as the 

traditional custodians of these lands we now call Bathurst, and we pay our respects to 

their Elders both past and present. 
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FUN FACTS 

The 'X' comes from the 

ancient Greek language 

where X refers to Christ.  

So, Xmas simply means 

Christmas. 

 

Almost 28 sets of LEGO are 

sold every second during 

the Christmas season. 

 

Tinsel was invented in 1610 

in Germany and was once 

made of real silver. 

 

Reindeer are usually 4-5 ft 

tall not including their 

antlers.  Their antlers are  

3ft tall! 
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P & C  

PRESENTATION DAY  

RAFFLE TICKETS 
Raffle books have now been sent home!  

Tickets are $2 each or $20 for the book. 

There are 10 wonderful prize packs donated 
by Bathurst and the school community. 

 

 

 

 

Tickets sold and unsold with money need to 
be returned to the school front office by: 

Tuesday 4th December 2018 

 

Key Word Sign 

This Saturday we are holding an advanced Key Word Sign workshop at Carenne.  There are still 

some additional places if anyone is interested.  You must have completed basic Key Word Sign 

or Makaton to enrol in this course.  The course runs for 3 hours, either 9:00am to 12:00pm or 

12:30pm to 3:30pm.  If you are interested in attending this course please call the school to 

book a place.   

Rural Fire Service Cadets 

Last Thursday our Carenne Cadets competed in the Rural Fire Service Cadet Championships. 

The students were in four different events and were tested on there knowledge and fire 

fighting skills. Thank you to Mr Neal and Mr Ingersole for teaching our students these valuable 

skills and congratulations to the Carenne team for being outstanding representatives of 

Carenne.       

Take care Nadine 
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Year 12 Graduation 
On Thursday 15th November the Year 12 Graduation was held at school. It was a wonderful 

night and we had around 90 people in attendance. Emotional speeches were made on the night 

that highlighted the students achievements over the years that they have attended Carenne.  

Gifts were presented to our seven graduates by Ms Joyanne from Simplot (a major sponsor of 

the event). We would also like to thank Frank Smith Work Clothing for their sponsorship. 

Congratulations Will, Mitchell, Aaron, Cody, Isobel, Michael and Gabe! We wish you all the best 

for the future.  

We will miss you! 
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